

UNITED STATES ARMY THE CHIEF OF STAFF

January 20, 2004

Ms. Karen Theobald Cannon Design 1100 Wilson Boulevard, Suite 2900 Arlington, VA 22209

Dear Ms. Theobald,

I sincerely appreciate your active support to help our injured Soldiers at Walter Reed Army Hospital. Your efforts have made a significant difference in their lives.

On behalf of our Soldiers deployed around the world, thank you for your unwavering support, and for all that you do for the Army. Your actions are an inspiring tribute to the men and women who serve our Nation's defense.

Thank you for your support to our trung and our neat young !

Peter J. Schoomaker

All the best,

General, United States Army